

St. Anne's Home 300 Lake Street San Francisco, CA 94118-1397 (415) 751-6510

July 10, 2020

Dear family and friends,

I hope you had a good, healthy and safe week.

Currently, there are no new cases of COVID-19 in our Home. Employees will again be tested for the 3rd round during the 2nd half of the month. Let us all continue to hope and pray for favorable outcomes of these tests.

Thank you for your cooperation concerning the balcony visits. I know that these visits lift your loved ones' spirits up and make them hopeful for better days to come. Seeing you spend quality time with them is so heartwarming for us as well. Just a reminder, for good organization and coordination of visits, please call the Sisters in charge of the halls and not your loved one. Schedule these visits with: Sr. Anne Marie (green hall), ext. 209 and Sr. Paul (blue hall) ext. 202. For Skilled Nursing: Sr. Mary Pascale (orange hall) ext. 215 and Sr. Cecilia (gold hall) ext. 225. This way, you can expect better conversation and a good sense of privacy during your family time here.

I hope you continue to enjoy the glorious weather we are having this week. San Francisco weather has been absolutely beautiful, with lots of sunshine and very mild temperatures.

As always, count on our grateful prayers as we all work together to keep each other safe and healthy. May God's Divine Mercy protect us and keep us well.

Have a peaceful weekend!

Mother Therem

God Bless You.